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Dear Stakeholders:

The BLM has issued the Notice of Availability for the Draft South Coast Resource Management
Plan Amendment and Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Santa Ana River
Wash Land Exchange. The notice was published in the Federal Register on Friday, July 24,
2009. The public comment period will be 90 days and end on October 22, 2009.

This proposed land exchange would be between the BLM and the San Bernardino Valley Water
Conservation District. The land exchange would affect the Santa Ana River Wash ACEC and
would require an amendment to the 1994 South Coast Resource Management Plan and Record
of Decision. The proposed land exchange would exchange public land for offered lands of
equal value owned by the San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District.

This notice serves as an invitation for the public and other cooperating agencies to provide
comments on content of the EIS. Comments must be received by October 22, 2009.

You may submit comments by any of the following methods:
* Web Site: www.blm.gov/ca/palmsprings

* Email: mbennett@ca.bim.gov

 Fax: (760) 833-7199

* Mail: Bureau of Land Management, Palm Springs-South Coast Field Office, 1201 Bird Center
Drive, Palm Springs, CA 92262

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Bennett, Assistant Field Manager at (760)
833-7100.

Sincerely,

Y

John R. Kalish
Field Manager



